
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:01 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL22-017 
 
Mr. Aanenson, 
 
The message that you sent to Chairperson Fiegen concerning the Xcel Energy rate 
case open before the commission will be posted in the docket, EL22-017.  
 
As relayed previously, commissioners vote on the outcome of dockets before them, 
thus any communication with a commissioner about an open docket must be done 
in an open meeting, with notice given to all parties, or made available via the 
docket. Your message and this response will be posted under Comments and 
Responses in the docket. This Electric Rate Increase Request Info Guide and Ex 
Parte Guidelines may be helpful to you in understanding proper communication 
with the commission. 
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